IN THE HOUSING AUTHORITY OF COOK COUNTY

NOTICE OF THE RESCHEDULING OF A REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF
COMMISSIONERS OF THE HOUSING AUTHORITY OF COOK COUNTY

To:  Commissioners of the Housing Authority of Cook County
From: Richard Monocchio, Executive Director and Secretary
Date of this Notice: June 27, 2019

Re:  Notice of a Rescheduling of a Regular Meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the
Housing Authority of Cook County '

You are hereby notified that, pursuant to Section 2.02(a) of the Illinois Open Meetings Act [5
ICLS 120/2.02(a)] and Article III, Section 3 of the By-Laws of the Housing Authority of Cook
County, a Rescheduled Meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Housing Authority of
Cook County has been called by the Secretary of the Board of Commissioners to take place on
Monday, July 8, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. in the Board Room of the Housing Authority of Cook
County, 175 West Jackson Boulevard, Suite 350, Chicago, Illinois.

You are further notified that the regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners that had been
scheduled for June 20, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. has been postponed and rescheduled to July 8, 2019,
due to an anticipated lack of a sufficient quorum of Commissioners present for the June 20 date.

The purpose of the Rescheduled Meeting is to hold the meeting at a date and time that is
convenient to a sufficient quorum of Commissioners, to consider resolutions and other Housing
Authority business that had previously been planned for consideration at the meeting that had
been scheduled for June 20, 2019, and for any additional business that may come before the
Board of Commissioners.

The agenda for the Rescheduled Meeting will be provided at least 48 hours in advance of the
Rescheduled Meeting, in the manner provided by law.

By:

Richard’J. Monocchib(
Executive Director and Secretary




